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News headlines of the week  

 We are so Proud of our 

Boys Community Spirit. 

Last week James Tian was 

presented with the NSW Inter-

national Student of the Year 

Award at the Sydney Opera 

House for his services to the 

community. In the 3 years that 

James has been at this school 

he has sought both opportuni-

ties in the school and in the 

wider community. James de-

sire in all his community ser-

vice it that people would be 

welcomed, help and that they 

felt a sense of belonging. 
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James Tian with his proud mother 

We are proud  of these 



Type your call-out 

text here. Consider 

including customer 

testimonials or  

information about 

awards you’ve  

won here. 

Fantastic Result  

The boys that volunteered 

their time in selling mer-

chandise to support Cancer 

Council on Daffodil Day at  

 Ashfield Station  with Ms 

Gorton on Friday 23rd Au-

gust recorded a record for 

fundraising for the school.  

We raised $2,782.35 for 

the Cancer Council. We 

raised another $290 at the 

school. Thank you for your 

time and generosity of 

spirit. 

School Captains and SRC Leader-
ship team were presented their 
badges. 
Family joined with the student body to 
watch the badging of our SRC Leader-
ship team for next year. 
Captain                   
Humza  Dawre         
Vice Captain 

Edward Lee 
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